
Submitter: Carla Dickerson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

 My name is Carla Dickerson from Florence, Oregon. I am strongly opposed to HB 

2025.  Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost 

of living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes all working families who are just 

trying to get by. In rural areas almost every job requires considerable commutes and 

in many families both parents work. Single parents are working multiple jobs trying to 

survive. These fees and taxes will significantly affect the ability of working families to 

afford food and shelter. The constant increases will create more homeless and 

hungry families.  Enough  is enough ! 


